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Monday 23rd September 2024   
 

Year 6 Pupil Parliament Elections 
 
Dear Year 6 Families,  
 
Today has been exciting for Year 6 as we announced an opportunity to elect a Head Boy, Deputy 
Head Boy, Head Girl and Deputy Head Girl. As the year progresses, they will help the Senior 
Leadership Team/Governors make important decisions about the school.  
 
Children in Year 6 who are interested in being considered for this position may put themselves 
forward and prepare a speech which will be delivered to their classmates and to myself. Any support, 
advice or preparation that you can provide for your child as they prepare their speech/poster (if 
interested) would be greatly appreciated. This is a task that needs to be completed at home, in their 
own time which we think reflects their commitment to the role. The campaign will take place on 
Friday 27th September 2024 which purposefully does not give much preparation time. We are 
encouraging interested children to speak from the heart. There is no expectation to over prepare! 

 
All members of the elected School Council (Years 3 – 5) will receive a Pupil Parliament 
badge whilst Year 6 children will receive a special Head Boy/Girl/Deputy badge to wear 
with pride.  
 

Those who have been elected will be announced in our weekly assembly on Monday 30th September 
2024 once votes have been counted.  
 
Naturally, for anyone that is not elected (and wanted to be), there will be plenty of additional 
opportunities to capture pupils’ voice as they year goes on.  
 
We wish lots of good luck to all interested candidates!  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
  
 

Mr. D Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher   


